



May 11, 2025

Dear Trigg County Employees:

As we celebrate National Hospital Week, May 11-17, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you for your unwavering dedication and commitment to our patients, their families, and each other.

This week is not just a time to recognize the incredible work that takes place within our walls; it's a chance to highlight the compassion, teamwork, and resilience that define our hospital culture. Your efforts, day in and day out, often go unnoticed, but they are the very foundation of our success and the reason our patients receive the highest quality of care.

Thank you for your hard work, your kindness, and your tireless pursuit of excellence. Let's take this opportunity to appreciate all that we accomplish together and look forward to another year of serving our community and surrounding areas with passion and purpose.

Sincerely,

John Sumner

Chief Executive Officer